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December 10, 1987

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your letter of December 3, 1987. I was very
pleased to read your letter of the afore mentioned date. It
is my pleasure to verify your DX.

We are very excited and proud of our station. We feel it is
necessary to become more involved on a regional basis than
ever before in the history of this station. If, at any time,
we can be of service to you, please don't hesitate to write.
One other point I feel I should make is that a recent F.C.C.
ruling has made it possible for us to remain on the air at a
P.S.S.A. power in order that we may better service the
community.

May I pass on our best wishes for a safe, happy and healthy
holiday season.

Sincerely,

)
aL.111)10. Grimes
President & General Manager
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